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An extraordinary vacancy has occurred in Nepean Ward within Mornington Peninsula Shire 
Council due to the resignation of Councillor Hugh Fraser on Tuesday 9 March 2021.

The vacancy will be filled through a countback of all the votes from the October 2020 
general election. Only candidates who were unsuccessful at the general election, and remain 
eligible, can be included. 

The computer countback will take place at 10.30 am on Tuesday 13 April 2021. The Victorian 
Electoral Commission will be hosting the countback online using Cisco Webex from 10.30 am 
on Tuesday 13 April 2021.

Interested parties may observe the countback by visiting vec.vic.gov.au

The result will be published online at vec.vic.gov.au and in this publication following  
the countback.

Fran Lombardi 
Election Manager
Victorian Electoral Commission


